Union Station Clubhouse

Newsletter

Operations Unit Update



In the Operations Unit, we have performed a major overhaul of our needs lists by combining them as well as adding tasks.

Additionally, we have added bulletin boards in the unit spotlighting members in employment as well as educational opportunities in the community.

Further detail will be provided to add a "Kudos" board, thus recognizing the good deeds that make members outstanding members of the community they live in.

Paint and Dip Night

They had dip like buffalo chicken dip, corn salsa dip, and spinach dip. The buffalo dip was a little spicy but the other dips were really good. After we ate, we got other colors for painting and started with the background of our painting.

Then we painted other tree and flowers. It was a really nice time, painting and dipping. What I took from it was I can paint. My boyfriend Ed was here too and he enjoyed it as well.





Mark C's Diner

By: Krysta C.

On March 6, 2019, we went to Mark C's Diner for eat-out-night. We had fun and we love to be around each other. We love to spend time with our clubhouse family and we hope we go to Mark C's Diner again.



